
Sent via Arbor email 29th January 2024 

 

Change to menu Wednesdy 31st January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please note, that due to a supply issue, there will be a one-off change to the menu on 
Wednesday when the meat option will be baked battered fish replacing bubble salmon.  The 
vegetarian option will remain as pizza 

Yours faithfully 

 

The Office Team 
Hiltingbury Infant School 
 


